

Hello,

Do you have a child between the ages of 5 and 10? If so, I need your help.

My name is Emily Vogels. I am a graduate student at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton and I need participants to complete a survey for my research project on parents' experiences, relationship with their child, as well as thoughts on parenting and their child. This 30 minute survey is part of the necessary course requirements for graduation. I have no funding for this project, but would like to thank you for your help by entering you in a drawing for a \$50 gift card.

If you are willing to help, please visit the link below for the survey. It is important that the survey is completed in one sitting without distractions, so please do it when you are able to spare 30 minutes of quiet time. Thank you for your consideration.

https://survey.psyc.unb.ca/scitc.aspx

Thank you!
-Emily Vogels

This research project has been reviewed by the Research Ethics Board of the University of New Brunswick and is on file as REB 2017-054. This information has been distributed with the approval of your child's school principal and district superintendent.

If you have any questions or concerns about this research, please contact me (Emily Vogels) at evogels@unb.ca.